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Mr Bruce Howard
Managing Director
Wollar Solar Development Pty Ltd
52 Dalton Road
St Ives Chase NSW 2075
14/01/2020

Dear Mr Howard

 Wollar Solar Farm (SSD-9254)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the assessment for the Wollar Solar Farm (SSD-9254). The Department requests that you
provide landowner’s consent for the entire project, including properties associated with the
proposed Barigan Road upgrade. 

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Tuesday 21 January 2020. If you are unable to provide the requested
information within this timeframe, you are required to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing
the provision of this information. 

If you have any questions, please contact May Patterson on (02) 8275 1190 or
may.patterson@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely,

Nicole Brewer
Director
Resource Assessments
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